
Due to the unique, natural characteristics of our alabaster, 
we have changed the bulb recommendation for all Alabaster 
fixtures from incandescent to LED. The moisture present 
within the Alabaster, which contributes to its lustrous 
beauty, does not react well to the heat that emits from 
an incandescent light source. LED does not produce this 
heat and will therefore ensure that your alabaster fixture 
remains beautiful.

If there are any questions, please reach out. You can now 
email or live chat with customer service with your questions.
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